
From: Jessica Vasquez <Jessica.Vasquez@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Wednesday, December 11, 2024 5:29 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Re: Question regarding travel and lodging for a conference 

  

Good evening Steve, 

  

I’m reporting back on my trip to the Mijente Conference called Lánzate, which I attended from Friday, 

December 6, through Sunday, December 8. The conference was held in Atlanta Georgia. My flight, room 

and board was paid for by Mijente. I stayed at the Grand Courtyard Hotel at 165 Courtland St NE, 

Atlanta, GA 30303. My flight itinerary is attached. The conference covered a wide range of topics related 

to policy. I attended to speak on a panel regarding the Bodily Autonomy Ordinance which I helped to 

pass in the previous term.  

  

Please let me know if you have any questions.  

  

Best,  

  

Jessica  

  

Get Outlook for iOS 

From: Jessica Vasquez <Jessica.Vasquez@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Tuesday, November 12, 2024 12:09 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Question regarding travel and lodging for a conference 

  

Good afternoon Steve, 

  

I hope you are well. I have been asked to speak at a panel with Mijente in December and wanted to 

check in with you before I accept. There is no honorarium, but they are offering to pay for travel and 

lodging for panelists. I know these kinds of offers are acceptable for electeds, but I wanted to verify that 

this is also permissible for staff. 

  

Best, 

https://aka.ms/o0ukef
mailto:Jessica.Vasquez@cityofchicago.org
mailto:Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org


  

Jessica 
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